

Tower Views

July 24, 2014

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF Brad Reed - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader

Welcome Gathering Update

We've had a wonderful response to our first Welcome Gatherings. The conversation PAST has been lively and we've really enjoyed getting better acquainted with everyone.



We've also enjoyed learning more about the church.

If you have not yet received an invitation to one of the gatherings or if you were unable to attend the gathering to which you were originally invited, please contact the church office (phone: 885-5597 or email: office@clintonunc.net) so we can get you connected with one of the groups coming up.

We're looking forward to getting acquainted with all of you.

Brad

Current Message Series

The Power of Prayer

July 27 Knock, Knock August 3 Unceasing



Suzetta Busby, Jo Stromberg, Fred McAllister, Mick Stratton, Arnie Drendel, George Wackerman Becki McQuitty, Opal Morehead, Alean Landes, David Huenefeldt, and Robin Hays

> U.S. Military Mark Shockley - Afghanistan

Please remember to notify the pastor if you or a family member enter the hospital and would like a visit from him. Because of HIPAA we are unable to obtain that information except from a family member.

Missoula Children's Theatre Performance of The Secret Garden



will be on Saturday, July 26 at 3:00 p.m. and at 5:30 p.m. in the church gym Tickets may be purchased at the door

> Adults - \$5.00 Students (K-12) - \$3.00

For more information, contact Sam Lucas at 885-5597

To my church family,



Thank you very much for your continued support of all of my endeavors and for choosing me to receive a scholarship this year. I am embarking on what will hopefully be my last year working towards

my undergraduate degree. This money will come in very handy as I finish out my schooling. Again, thank you very much for the love and support. In Christ,

Tabitha Cox

We want to stay connected to all of our church families and are asking for your help.



If you have moved, or if you given up your land line and use only a cell phone and have not updated that information with the church office, please give us a call at 885-5597 or email us at office@clintonumc.net. We would also like to send you a weekly newsletter either by mail or email. Please contact the church office with that information.

Calendar of Events

Sunday, July 27

8:30 - Early Worship Service

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, July 28

8:00 - Staff Meeting

Wednesday, July 30

8:00 - Prayer Circle

1:00 - UMYF, Gym

WORSHAP ASSISTANTS

Greeters- Larry and Eunice Wright
Wilbur and Anita Slocum

Ushers - Chet and Pam Jones

Gathering Music - 8:30 - David Cummings

10:30 - Janet Parks

Children's Sermon - Susan Hutcherson

Jamaica Mission Trip



An informational meeting of anyone interested in the 2015 Jamaica Mission Trip will be held on Sunday, August 3, at 4:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall. Names and deposits (\$150) will be taken on that day. If anyone is interested in

going but cannot attend, please call Mary Jo at 885-4340 or 492-2566. The number of people we take this year will depend upon the interest groups.



UMYF SCHEDULE for the remainder of the summer

Wed July 30 - 1:00 - 3:00 Tues August 5 - 1:00 - 3:00 Wed August 13 - 3:00 - 5:00

If you are in grades 6 - 12 you are invited to join us!

Daily Bible Readings & Prayers

Sun Luke 11:5-13

Ask God to renew your passion for prayer

Mon Luke 18-1-8

Confess those times you've become

discouraged or doubted the power of prayer.

Tue Psalm 61:1-5

Ask God to meet your deepest spiritual, emotional, relational or physical needs

Wed James 5:13-18

Pray for your family and friends who are in

need of God's blessings

Thu 2 Chronicles 7:14

Pray for our nation

Fri Exodus 17:8-13

Thank God for the power of intercessory

prayer

Sat Psalm 130:1-8

Confess your sins to God

A New Baby Coming!

As many of you know, our church Secretary Ashley is having a baby very soon. We know that some of you have already made plans regarding



a gift. However, the Staff Parish Committee would like to show our love and appreciation by giving her a gift from the entire church. If you would like to be a part of this, please put a check in the offering, the mail, or bring it by the church. Memo: Ashley.



The Seekers Sunday School class is getting ready to do a new study on the topic of Abiding in Christ with a book by Andrew Murray. If you do not

now have a class, we would welcome you to join us in the study. It will last approximately 8 months, but any amount of study could be beneficial. If you have interest in this, please call Mary Jo Cable at 885-4340 or 492-2566 for more information and so that she can order you a book.



Don't forget to "like" us on Facebook to keep up with current events and pictures!